
  
 
 

              

 

Information of B + M Hungária Kft regarding the General 
Data Protection Regulation 

 

 

Dear Customers, Suppliers, Business Partners and Interested Parties, 
 
 

Surely, you are all aware that the new General Data Protection Regulation 
(DSGVO in German) entered into force on 25.05.2018. 
 
For this reason, we have updated our privacy policy and adapted it to the new 
situation. 
 
An overview of our personal and corporate data management procedures can be 
viewed in the Privacy Policy at the following link:  
http://www.baustoff-metall.hu/Adatvédelem. 
 

As it has always done, B + M Hungária Kft. carries out its due diligence 
obligations in order to protect your personal data, and continue to comply with 
the law to ensure the protection of your personal space and information. 

 
If you have any questions about this topic, please feel free to contact our data 
protection officer, Mónika Tóth-Miklósné Szlávik, at the following contacts: 
Tel.:  +36.23..337-730  / m.szlavik@baustoff-metall.com 
 

 

Sincerely, 

 
B +M Hungária Kft. 
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